
To: Committee, EC (SEN)
Subject: Environmental protection
Date: Friday, 28 August 2015 8:10:45 AM

Dear Sir or Madam: Our current laws are not draconian in the least and have not been
 misused. This is false information coming from the LNP to try and trick the system.
Sincerely,
Annie Morris Wieland
Katoomba
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